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As a regular cyclist on rural Oregon roads, I have often experienced drivers that  

refuse to move over in no passing zones when it is clearly safe to do so, or 

conversely, speed up to "beat" oncoming traffic. Both situations create dangerous  

conditions for a cyclist and often others as well. This Bill clarifies actions that should  

be obvious and legal. I strongly support it. Thank you 


